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CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 

 

CATALOGUING 

THE LIBRARY  

OF THE  

SCUOLA GRANDE DI SAN MARCO 

VENICE, ITALY 

 

The Fondazione Massimo Collice onlus invites applications in order to catalogue 

the Library of the Scuola Grande di San Marco, a service it is freely providing in favour 

of the Azienda Ulss 3 Serenissima / Scuola Grande di San Marco. The volumes are kept 

on shelves in the Sala del Capitolo and the Sala dell’Albergo. The work will result in the 

publication of a paper and online catalogue which will provide an up-to-date reference of 

the books in the library as well as their location within the Sala del Capitolo and the Sala 

dell’Albergo. There will also be also occasion to study part of the collection, which will 

be undertaken together with Dr. Lauritzen, on the basis of the data which will emerge 

from the cataloguing process. The results of the cataloguing and research will be 

presented in June 2018 at a conference to be held at the Scuola Grande di San Marco. 

 

Hours: 9:30am to 5:30pm, Monday to Friday 

Duration: 15th September 2017 to 15th June 2018 

Stipend: the fellowship will amount to 13500 euros paid in monthly instalments 

(1350 euros per month). 

The project will be coordinated by Dr. Frederick Lauritzen for the duration of the 

project and will be subject to regular verification. 

For further information and in order to apply write to 

frederick.lauritzen@new.oxon.org. In order to apply provide a cover letter and a cv by 

the 1st July 2017. 
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